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The Clone Message
Just read the copy of ATPM 3.09 which I got distributed with the January issue of MacFormat. 
Thanks for an excellent e-zine. I like especially the articles from “Segments…” My heart goes
out to Victor Wong for his recent trouble with cloning after reading what he had to write on 
that subject. Somehow I think the message with regards cloning is just not getting through 
to Apple (Steve Jobs?).

Keep up the good work.

Chik Foo
yimcf@post1.com
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We’d love to hear your thoughts about our publication. We always welcome your comments, 
criticisms, suggestions, and praise at <editor@atpm.com>. Or, if you have an opinion or 
announcment about the Macintosh platform in general, that’s ok too.

                                                                                                                                   


